
Nursery Newsletter 

 

The children had lots of fun learning about Winter. They enjoyed exploring different 

textures and materials to create lots of lovely artwork and Snowman for our class 

display.  

 

This week we will be using the musical instruments to make the sounds of Spring.  

 

Learning intentions linked to topic:   

• Play instruments loud and fast to represent heavy rain.  

• Slow and short to represent stomping wellies in puddles.  

• Light and quick for chirping birds.  

                                          

Colour, Number and shape of the Month.  

We are looking at Red, Number 5 and Oval shape in class. Can you create a collage 

with your child so we can display them in class and talk about their lovely creations.  

                                                                      

Snack  

Thank you for your continued support with our snack provision.  

                                                            

Gentle Reminders: 

                                                                      

Teatime  

If you book your child into this provision and you do not attend, you will still be charged.  

 

Parents evening is being held on the Friday the 23rd of February and coffee morning on 

Saturday 3rd of February from 10am till 12o’clock.  

                                                                     

Parent volunteers  

If you would like to volunteer and take part in the setting, see Mrs Plowman at the school gate. 

It is a rewarding experience and the children do so much better when school and families work 

together.  

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

             

Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery  

  

 


